
December 19, 2020 Stay Safe Radio Spot 
 
Hello, this is Chris Fritsch, Superintendent of the Pendleton School District. 
 
I’d like to thank our staff, students, families and community as we have worked 
together through the pandemic.  We anxiously await the day we can get all of 
our students back in our schools.  Please do your part to slow the spread of 
COVID-19, wear a mask, avoid large gatherings and isolate from others if you 
are sick. 
We are the Pendleton School District and together we are committed to Every 
Student, Every Day. 
 
We are the Pendleton School District; and together, we are committed to every 
student, every day! 


